
From: Bartelme, Tony <tbartelme@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/29/2015 4:04:28 PM
Subject: RE: Executive Order Establishing the Commission on the Advancemnt of Public Saftey

Hi Chaney,
Hope your holidays are going well. I have a couple of police-shooting-related questions…
Has that 10-person commission come back with its findings yet? If not, do you know when they’re expected to come 
up with their report? Finally, given our interest in this issue, we would be inclined to give it a good ride if we had a bit 
more advance notice over our competitors.  (Would be grateful for any consideration on that.)
 
This isn’t for any deadline story. I’m just trying to stay on top of it.
Thanks!
Tony
Tony Bartelme
The Post and Courier
843.937.5554 office
843.412.2283 mobile
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 5:37 PM
 
To: Bartelme, Tony
 
Subject: RE: Executive Order Establishing the Commission on the Advancemnt of Public Saftey
 
Tony I wanted to follow up with our conversation and provide you with video from the day the governor signed S.47 
The Body Worn Camera’s Bill in North Charleston: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lvZK73C0buU
 
 
From: Bartelme, Tony [mailto:tbartelme@postandcourier.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 1:25 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: RE: Executive Order Establishing the Commission on the Advancemnt of Public Saftey
 
Thanks Cheney
 
Tony Bartelme
The Post and Courier
843.937.5554 office
843.412.2283 mobile
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 1:25 PM
 
To: Bartelme, Tony
 
Subject: Executive Order Establishing the Commission on the Advancemnt of Public Saftey
 
Tony, you can find the executive order attached.
 
Let me know if you need anything else.

mailto:Bartelme,%20Tony%20%3Ctbartelme@postandcourier.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lvZK73C0buU
mailto:tbartelme@postandcourier.com
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

